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1996 Craftsmanship
Awards

MONA Electrical Construction,
Inc. is proud to have been
selected to receive the WBC
Craftsmanship Award for the
Amold & Porter - Tenant
Improvement Project and the
Sallie Mae Project, from
among hundreds of
nominations submitted. The
WBC awards are unique in
that they recognize the skill
and achievement of the
individual craftspeople in the
local construction industry.

The Amold & Porter legal office project involved the
installation of over 11,000 fixtures, many of which
were customer designed. The MONA Team was
headed by Al DiMuzio, and also included the
expertise of Gerry Watson, Lenny Trilli, Bill Bruce

and Brad Behm.

The new consolidated corporate headquarters of
Sallie Mae in Reston, Virginia, is the build-out for
450,000 square foot, nine level office building.
MONA's winning team of Richard Coats, Bobby
Allen, Jack Friend, Doug Repass and Stewart
Gregorie worked on the Sallie Mae base contract
and then ran the tenant fit-out concurrently.

CAMBRIDGE
February 16, 1996

Mr. Mark A. Mona
MONA Electrical Service
Clinton, MD

Re: Howrey and'Simon
Dear Mark:

I'want to express my appreciation to your crew on
this project for their outstanding efforts in
completing the project despite an almost impossible
deadline. In particular, Tim Caldwell's efforts were
absolutely unbelievable. His workin coordinating a
large crew was great and he kept them working
despite the long overtime hours required. The
tenant was also very grateful to Tim for getting them
in the space on time.

As usual, Tom Kennedy's project management was
seamless. He did not miss a beat in all the
coordination required in the office and in meetings
with the tenant and engineers. In the years | have

‘worked with Tom |' have come to expect this and

once again, he rose to'the occasion.
Sincerely,

Roy Richards, Senior. Project Manager

We are proud to pay tribute
to our craftsmen and
recognize that each individual
is fundamental to our
success.

Howrey & Simon Jcb

As evidenced by the letter
shown, Roy Richards of
Cambridge was greatly
impressed by the MONA team
which was led by Tom
Kennedy and Tim Caldwell
for the Howrey & Simon job.

This was an extemely intense,
fast-track job--one that would
normally take 3 months and
about 2,000 hours that was
completed by our team in 60
days and approximately 1,600
hours.

The paramount issue was
getting the tenant in their
space on time and MONA
came through for our

customer with ultimate customer service.

600 13th Street-New Job

MONA Electrical Construction, Inc. is very excited to
announce that they have been awarded the 600
13th Street, NW, Washington, DC project.

MONA will be partnering with General Contractor,
Morse Diesel International on this job.

This job encompasses the construction of a 220,000
square foot, 15-story (12 above and 3 below grade)
core/shell office building.



